
 

 

 
 
 
Highlands High School Alumnus, 
 

My name is Tracy Guadarrama and I am the Chair of the Highlands 
Alumni Education Fund, I am a fellow alumnus, and have been a teacher 
at Highlands for the past 16 years. Perhaps you have thought about ways 
to give back to your alma mater or how you can stay a part of the proud 
Owl community. The newly created Highlands Education Fund through the 
SAISD Foundation will give you the opportunity to do both. The fund has 
two main functions: to provide scholarships for graduating seniors and to 
provide current students with opportunities for enrichment that would not 
be possible otherwise.   

 

The kickoff event for this fund will be a Highlands All Alumni Dinner held at 
Highlands on Saturday, October 29, 2022, from 6-10 pm. Seats are $50 
each and can be purchased individually or as a table of eight. Semi-formal 
or cocktail attire is recommended, and your ticket will include a sit-down 
dinner provided by Highlands High School culinary students. Enjoy a stroll 
down memory lane, take a tour of the new campus, and view mockups of 
the upcoming renovations to the athletic facilities. You will be wowed by 
student performances; we will introduce you to the new P-TECH program 
and you will see how the current students continue to bring pride to the 
Southeast side. If you are interested in donating but are unable to attend, 
you may do so through the link below. The monetary goal for this year will 
be to raise a minimum of $10,000 and this event will be the kickstart 
needed to do so. If you have any questions or would like to assist in ways 
other than monetarily, please feel free to contact me at 
tguadarrama@saisd.net or call 210-438-6800 to reach me at the school. 
Thank you in advance for reinvesting in YOUR Highlands High School 
community and please share this with other alumni who you know will 
want to join us! 

 

Link for Dinner/Donation 

https://www.saisdfoundation.com/events/highlands-alumni-dinner/ 
If you prefer to mail in a check for your event registration or donation, you 
can do so by mailing to SAISD Foundation, 2411 San Pedro San Antonio, 
Texas, 78212 and noting “Highlands Alumni Dinner” on the memo line. 
 

The SAISD Foundation is a 501©3 public charity relaunched in 2007 to 
support all schools in San Antonio ISD. They have been successfully 
managing school-based education funds like this one for the past 15 
years.  
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